To: Oelwein City Council

From: Ampersand Event Manager Mike VanDenHaul

Subject: Street Closure Request

Date: 8/6/2024

Ampersand plans to have a beer pong tournament September 7 at 7:00 PM and ending at 10:00 PM. We request the ability to shut down the 100 block of South Frederick. With the street being shut down for construction this should not be an issue for any other business. This activity will be a draw for the downtown and help bring people together much like the Olympics. I appreciate the city council hearing our request.

